
Minutes of the Quarterly Meeting of the 
Zoning Board of Adjustment  

           Waterville Valley, New Hampshire 
            Town Hall Conference Room 

 
 
 
Date:     February 11, 2017 
 
 
 

 The Meeting was called to order by Chairman Marty O'Riordan at  5:07 p.m.   
 
 Roll call was taken.  In attendance, in addition to the Chair, were Members 
Jean Mullen, clerk, Tom Myrick and Barry Fish, who has been appointed to the 
Board as a full member.  Absent were Member Kevin Brayton and Alternate Eric 
MacLeish.  A quorum was established.      
 
 Also in attendance was Paul Saulnier who has volunteered to serve as an 
Alternate.  The clerk will submit his name to the Selectmen for appointment.   
 
 Upon motion and second, the minutes of the August 27, 2016, Board 
Meeting were approved.     
 
 There was no old or new business raised for consideration.   
 
 Upon motion and second, the meeting was adjourned at 5:17 p.m.   
 
 


